
TEMPORARY SIGN POST 
 
Hill County, Montana 
 
Problem Statement: 
When repairing roads Hill County Road Supervisor Jerry Otto knew the importance of 
temporary traffic control signs to keep his crew members safe and to warn the traveling 
public of an existing work zone. His problem was the wind blowing the signs down. 
 
Discussion of Solution: 
Given that repairs take place on gravel roads, Hill County devised a rod on the warning 
sign that could be driven into the ground thereby keeping the sign upright during the 
temporary road repair job.	
  

	
  


